
 

 
March 13, 2025 
 
Columbia County – Building and Zoning Department 
P.O. Box 1529 
Lake City, FL 32056-1529 
 
 
RE: Forest Cover Subdivision FFE Letter 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This letter is to elaborate on field conditions as they relate to the FFE of lot 7, Forest Cove Subdivision, 
currently under construction in Columbia County. At a minimum, the FFE should be placed at 1’ above the 
crown of the road. The primary consideration for the lot is that all impervious areas from the lot flow to the 
front roadside ditch that conveys stormwater runoff to the stormwater management area.  

 
 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 
 
Sincerely,  
Culver Engineering, LLC 
 
 
 
Dustin Culver, P.E. 
Principal 
(407) 576-2065 
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